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 On Wednesday, a meeting of the Halifax Board of Health was held in the Board of 

Health office at 7:00 p.m. 

Present at the meeting were:  

 John DeLano – Chairman  

 John Weber – Co-Chairman 

 Jeff Anderson – Clerk 

 Cathleen Drinan – Health Agent 

 Suzanne Lillie – Chairperson ASC 

 Jack Ferino – Co-Chairman ASC 

 

The Alternative Sewerage Committee meeting opened at 7:01 p.m. 

1. The Alternative Sewerage Committee meeting opened at 7:01 p.m. 

a.  Impact of Route 58 proposal 

i. Send out RFR’s for proposed sewer plans so that pipe can be 

included with road construction? 

1. Board asked ACS: 

a. What the scope of work is. 

b. Who the engineer/design team? 

c. Would ASC invite them to a meeting and we can see if 

they are interested in putting in a sewerage collector 

pipe? 

i. ASC will check with Charlie Seeling, Executive 

Administrative Assistant, Selectman’s Office. 

b. Technologies for low lying properties 

i. ASC updated Board regarding technologies for low lying properties, 

such as how to get alternative sewerage to properties lying so low. 

c.  Consideration of mixed solution 

i. Board discussed the need to be able to offer something with the 

needs of the people that don’t have a lot of options, such as possibly 

discounts. 

ii. Overall, sewer management will need a variety of solutions for 

people whether they have an alternative system or not and will need 

to do an outreach mission to build up the alternative systems. 

Adjournment 

A Motion was made to adjourn the Alternative Sewerage Committee meeting at 7:28 

p.m. 

 Motion:  Suzanne Lillie 

 Second:  John DeLano 

 Unanimous vote on the motion 


